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Store: After being closed for three years the store will 
reopen during the Canada Day long weekend. Thank you 
to everyone that helped clean and paint the store. We 
have started purchasing items to sell. If you have any 
suggestions on items to sell please email Teresa at 
slsvpres@gmail.com.  
 
Gate Cards: The gate card system is no longer able to 
record new cards. Cards that have already been issued 
are still working. The Park Manager is hoping to have an 
updated system in place before the July long weekend.  
 
Social Events: 2023 events will be posted to the SLSR 
website https://spiderlakesprings.org/ and on 
Facebook.  
 
Parking: If you cannot fit yours or a guest vehicle on your 
campsite, please move it to an overflow parking area. 
Never park on the road and please do not park in areas 
meant for short term parking such as the store, 
washroom/laundry area or at any of the ponds. 
 
Water Restrictions: Prohibition on pressure washing and 
washing cars on long weekends is now in effect.  
 
 

 
 
Games Room: The games room will open the last week 
of June. 
 
Playground Equipment: The playground equipment at 
the store has been completely rebuilt.  
 
Roads: Calcium Chloride has been placed on the roads to 
suppress the dust. 
 
Vandalism: Vandalism is an ongoing issue in the park. 
The washrooms seem to be the main target. If vandalism 
continues in the washrooms, they will be locked at 
11:00pm and reopened at 9:00am the next day.  
 
Board of Directors:  
President - Lottie Legros Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer - Rob Scantlebury Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section in the park has an elected representative 
on the Board. 
A Section – Ken Leahy  B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong  D Section – Bill Mitchell 
E Section – Laura Geberdt  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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